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August 13, 2003

Dorothy Gunn, Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board
James Thompson Center

100 West Randolph Street
Chicago, IL 60601

I want to let the IPCB know that I strongly concur with the McHenry County Board that
Lowe’s application for a waste transfer facility did not meet three of the criteria required
by the State.

There is a large development of townhouses Bright Oaks) that will definitely be effected
by noise, air pollution and rodent infestations. The truck traffic along Route 14 will
significantly increase with trash being blown around the area. This facility would border
The Hollows, which is a nature conservation area and I am very concerned about
increased litter and potential groundwater pollution.

Please support the decision made by the McHenry County Board and deny Mr. Lowe’s
application of a waste transfer facility.

Cordially,

2 éharloﬁe Place
Cary, IL 60013

cc: Cameron Davis
Village Administrator
Village of Cary
655 Village Hall Drive
Cary, IL 60013




